
MD 13 – OH5 

SIGHT AND HEARING COORDINATOR 

Third Quarter Report 

 

 Our district has reported some vision screening activity this quarter.  Using 

the PlusOptix, there have been 3 reported screenings since the beginning of 

November 2019.  There were 56 Under 6 screenings with 3 referrals, and 4 Over 6 

with no referrals.  That brings the total of PluxOptix screenings to 204 Under 6 

with 16 referrals, 128 Over 6 with 17 referrals.  Grand Total is 332 screenings with 

only 33 referrals (or 9.9%).  The Sure Sight machine was not reported as used this 

quarter, so it’s total remain at 7 screenings for Under 6 and 10 screenings for Over 

6 with none referred.  The Spot machine has no reported usage this Lions year. 

 I received requests for eye exams/glasses from MDS Debbie Luttrell totaling 

24 persons.  Only 2 requests came from school nurses for students.  One school 

nurse never responded to my messages, and the other nurse said the child had 

moved and left no forwarding address.  The other requests were sent out to local 

clubs or to the Sight and Hearing Fund for assistance.  The majority of these were 

from the greater Columbus area.  I have had no reports of eye exams or eyeglasses 

provided by individual clubs. 

 Donations to our Eye Related Agencies have increased since the first of the 

year.  Twelve clubs have sent checks either to me or through Bob Medley.  I 

recorded the donations and sent the checks on to the respective agencies.  Clubs 

contributing to date are: 

 

  Arcanum    $200.00 

  Greenville        65.00 

  Laura        250.00 

  Troy        300.00 



  West Milton       100.00 

  Plain City       800.00 

  Mt. Gilead       250.00 

  Sunbury    1,200.00 

  Tri-Village       400.00 

  Canal Winchester   1,087.00 

  Reynoldsburg      400.00 

  Whitehall Area   1,050.00 

    Total          $6,102.00 

The agencies receiving funds were: 

  Dist. Sight & Hearing  $  650.00 

  Pilot Dogs     2,602.00 

  Voice Corps              1,425.00 

  Newsreel        875.00 

  Paws with a Cause                200.00  

  Prevent Blindness Ohio               250.00 

  SVOSH        100.00 

    Total           $6,102.00 

I am hopeful that more donations will arrive before or during the District OH5 

convention. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Cosgray, OH5 Sight & Hearing Coordinator 



 


